
Cambridge Pedestrian Report 

Meetings, Events, and News  
March 1, 2013 
 

MEETINGS 
 
Monday, March 4: Joint Bicycle/Pedestrian Committee meeting on Huron Avenue, 6:00 
PM 
344 Broadway, 4

th
 floor conference room 

Optional materials to review: 
1. Final conceptual design plan: https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9 
2. Response memo to the businesses: https://www.box.com/s/uti1mp1q98oc7zcqeojr 
3. 9/10/12 presentation to Bike/ped committees https://www.box.com/s/d7tyxuwwx9i7zyg13xzo  
4. 9/20/12 Community Meeting presentation: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/~/media/Files/CDD/Transportation/Projects/huronavenue/Huron%20Ave%2
0Presentation%20September%2020.ashx  

 
 
Tuesday, March 5: Follow-up meeting regarding the Beacon Street reconstruction and 
streetscape project, 6:00 PM 
Argenziano School Cafetorium – 290 Washington Street 
The City of Somerville has scheduled a follow up meeting regarding the Beacon Street reconstruction and 
streetscape project. More detailed information on the meeting will be provided in the coming weeks and 
posted on the project website; the City is presenting changes to the project design at this meeting. 
www.somervillema.gov/beaconstreet.  
 
 
 

Tuesday, March 19: Planning Board Meeting, 7:00 PM 
Second floor meeting room, City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway 
Public hearing on proposed zoning changes on bicycle parking requirements 
For more information or to view the agenda, click here: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment/planningboard.aspx 
 

Thursday, March 28: Pedestrian Committee Meeting, 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 
344 Broadway, 4th Floor 

 
 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 
 

Wednesday, March 20: WalkBoston Annual Celebration, 4:00 – 8:00 PM 

 
http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/annual-celebration 
 

Friday, March 29: Walk-Ride Day 
Walk-Ride Day is the last Friday of every month.  Get rewarded for traveling car-free that day!  For 

more information, visit: www.gogreenstreets.org. 
 
 

Thursday, April 11: Bike/WalkSummit on Beacon Hill, 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
Beacon Hill - Nurses Hall  

https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9
https://www.box.com/s/uti1mp1q98oc7zcqeojr
https://www.box.com/s/d7tyxuwwx9i7zyg13xzo
http://www.cambridgema.gov/~/media/Files/CDD/Transportation/Projects/huronavenue/Huron%20Ave%20Presentation%20September%2020.ashx
http://www.cambridgema.gov/~/media/Files/CDD/Transportation/Projects/huronavenue/Huron%20Ave%20Presentation%20September%2020.ashx
http://www.somervillema.gov/beaconstreet
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment/planningboard.aspx
http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/annual-celebration
http://www.gogreenstreets.org/


http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/bikewalk-summit-beacon-hill  
 
 

ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS 
 
Kids Who Walk or Bike to School Concentrate Better 
In a study conducted in Denmark, the kids who walked or biked to school scored higher on tasks that 
involved concentration compared to the kids who were driven or took transit.  This conclusion was 
reached a long time ago by Terrence Lee in England. He suggested that if children walked to school, they 
did better while in school because they had a cognitive map of the location of their home (need to get 
home to Mom - they knew how).  Read more here: 
http://www.theatlanticcities.com/commute/2013/02/kids-who-walk-or-bike-school-concentrate-better-
study-shows/4585/ 

 
If Only Every City had a Masked Lucha Libre Defender of Pedestrians 

Read about a masked defender of Pedestrians in Mexico City: 
http://www.theatlanticcities.com/commute/2013/02/if-only-every-city-had-masked-lucha-libre-defender-
pedestrians/4804/ 

 
 
ABOUT THE PEDESTRIAN REPORT:   
This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as 
items of general interest to walking and/or Cambridge. If you received this from someone else and would 
like to be on a mailing list to receive these e-reports directly please send your name, snail mail address 
and email to: cbikeannounce@gmail.com.  

Follow us on Twitter   Like us on Facebook  

 

http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/bikewalk-summit-beacon-hill
http://www.theatlanticcities.com/commute/2013/02/kids-who-walk-or-bike-school-concentrate-better-study-shows/4585/
http://www.theatlanticcities.com/commute/2013/02/kids-who-walk-or-bike-school-concentrate-better-study-shows/4585/
http://www.theatlanticcities.com/commute/2013/02/if-only-every-city-had-masked-lucha-libre-defender-pedestrians/4804/
http://www.theatlanticcities.com/commute/2013/02/if-only-every-city-had-masked-lucha-libre-defender-pedestrians/4804/
mailto:cbikeannounce@gmail.com
https://twitter.com/cddat344
http://www.facebook.com/CDDat344
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Gilmore, Laura

From: pedcomm@googlegroups.com on behalf of Seiderman, Cara 
[cseiderman@cambridgema.gov]

Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 2:26 PM
To: pedcomm@googlegroups.com
Subject: Cambridge Pedestrian Report - March 8, 2013
Attachments: bike workshops poster_2013.pdf; HS_bike_workshops_poster_2013.pdf

Cambridge Pedestrian Report 

Meetings, Events, and News  
March 8, 2013 
 

MEETINGS 
 
Tuesday, March 19: Planning Board Meeting, 7:00 PM 
Second floor meeting room, City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway 
Public hearing on proposed zoning changes on bicycle parking requirements 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/Planning/bicycleparkingzoning.aspx  
For more information or to view the agenda, click here: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment/planningboard.aspx 
 

Thursday, March 28: Pedestrian Committee Meeting, 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 
344 Broadway, 4th Floor 

Please send agenda items by March 18. 

 

Wednesday, April 3: City Council Ordinance Committee Hearing on Proposed Changes Regarding 
Bicycle Parking Zoning, 4:30 PM 
Cambridge City Hall 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/Planning/bicycleparkingzoning.aspx  
 

Wednesday, May 1: Open House on Huron Ave. Design, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
Tobin School Cafeteria 

An open house is scheduled to provide the opportunity to stop by to ask questions about the final design of both the 
Huron B side streets and Huron Avenue itself. Additional information is available at: http://huronavenue.info  

NB: latest conceptual plans available here: https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9  

 
Questions and comments: Jeff Rosenblum, jrosenblum@cambridgema.gov or 617/ 349-4615. 

 

 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 
 

Wednesday, March 20: WalkBoston Annual Celebration, 4:00 – 8:00 PM 

 
http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/annual-celebration 
 

Friday, March 29: Walk-Ride Day 
Walk-Ride Day is the last Friday of every month.  Get rewarded for traveling car-free that day!  For more information, 

visit: www.gogreenstreets.org. 
 

Thursday, April 11: Bike/WalkSummit on Beacon Hill, 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
Beacon Hill - Nurses Hall  
http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/bikewalk-summit-beacon-hill  
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Upcoming Cycling Workshops for Community including two for High School Students 
Cambridge will be hosting a series of six community cycling workshops, including two that are made especially 
for high school students.  Flyers are attached. 
 

Urban Cycling Workshops 

All at 7PM – 8PM 

 

March 21 344 Broadway (City Hall Annex) - Urban Cycling 101: http://bit.ly/VuWZaN 

April 22 40 Granite Street (Morse School) - Urban Cycling 101: http://bit.ly/12oIYzE   

May 16 197 Vassal Lane (Tobin School) - Women-Powered Cycling: http://bit.ly/ZWLJD3  

July 15 344 Broadway (City Hall Annex) - Bike Maintenance 201: http://bit.ly/Xlu3C7 
 

 
           High School Youth Cycling Workshops 

April 6 Tobin School- 197 Vassal Lane: calendar link TBD 

June 1 Tobin School- 197 Vassal Lane: http://bit.ly/XGhoIs 
 

 

ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS 
 
Cambridge Honored with Roadmaps to Health Prize 
Cambridge is one of six inaugural winners nationwide of the inaugural Robert Wood Johnson Foundation (RWJF) 
Roadmaps to Health Prize. The prize honors outstanding community partnerships across the United States that are 
helping residents lead healthier lives. “These prize winners represent leadership at its finest—trailblazers creating a 
culture of health,” said Dr. Risa Lavizzo-Mourey, RWJF president and CEO.   

Cambridge was honored for its achievements in the areas of healthy eating and physical activity, strengthening families, 
progressive urban planning, and integration of public health within the Cambridge Health Alliance health care model. The 
city of Cambridge will celebrate this achievement during National Public Health Week in April. Read more >   

Boston MPO TRANSREPORT New Issue Available 
A new issue of the Boston Region MPO's TRANSREPORT is now available.  This issue covers transportation funding, a 
new HOV Lane planning study, new projects, and planning for new roundabouts.  It is available on the website at 
www.bostonmpo.org. 

 

 

Beacon Avenue Discussions 
http://somerville.patch.com/articles/letter-to-the-editor-misinformation-abounds-about-beacon-street-

cycletracks?ncid=newsltuspatc00000001 

 

 
 
ABOUT THE PEDESTRIAN REPORT:   
This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as items of 
general interest to 
walking and/or Cambridge. If you received this from someone else and would like to be on a mailing list to receive these 
e-reports  
directly please send your name, snail mail address and email to: ceseiderman@cambridgema.gov.  

Follow us on Twitter   Like us on Facebook  

 
 

--  

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Cambridge Pedestrian 

Committee" group. 
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To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to 

pedcomm+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com. 

To post to this group, send email to pedcomm@googlegroups.com. 

Visit this group at http://groups.google.com/group/pedcomm?hl=en. 

For more options, visit https://groups.google.com/groups/opt_out. 
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Gilmore, Laura

From: pedcomm@googlegroups.com on behalf of Seiderman, Cara 
[cseiderman@cambridgema.gov]

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 2:40 PM
To: pedcomm@googlegroups.com
Subject: Cambridge Pedestrian Report - March 15, 2013

Cambridge Pedestrian Report 

Meetings, Events, and News  
March 15, 2013 
 

MEETINGS 
 
Tuesday, March 19: Planning Board Meeting, 7:00 PM 
Second floor meeting room, City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway 
Public hearing on proposed zoning changes on bicycle parking requirements 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/Planning/bicycleparkingzoning.aspx  
For more information or to view the agenda, click here: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment/planningboard.aspx 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on a zoning petition by the Planning Board to 
amend the Zoning Ordinance of the City of Cambridge to create a new Section 6.100 Bicycle Parking, modify the 
definitions of Parking, Gross Floor Area, and Private Open Space as they relate to bicycle parking and create a new 
definition for Bicycle Parking in Article 2.000, modify the Yard Standards in Article 5.000 as they relate to bicycle parking, 
and modify various section of Article 6.000 to remove references to bicycle parking where they are not consistent with the 
proposed Section 6.100 and add new references where they are necessary 
You may send a letter of support to: 
Hugh Russell, Chair  
Cambridge Planning Board 
c/o Liza Paden 
Community Development Dept. 
344 Broadway 
Cambridge, MA 02139 
lpaden@cambridgema.gov 

 
March 21 and March 27: Huron A Alewife Sewer Separation Project Upcoming Meetings 
Huron A – Alewife Sewer Separation Project Upcoming Neighborhood Meetings 
 
As part of the ongoing construction of the Huron A - Alewife Sewer Separation Project, there will be extensive construction 
on Vassal Lane between Lakeview Ave and Standish Street beginning in April.  The City will be hosting a Special School 
Council Meeting to answer parent’s questions about how their routes to/from Tobin will be impacted and safety concerns. 
The City will also be hosting a Vassal Lane area Neighborhood meeting for the residents that will be directly impacted by 
the change in traffic patterns.  

• Special Tobin School Council Meeting: Thursday, March 21st 

• Vassal Lane – Construction Neighborhood Meeting: Wednesday, March 27
th
 

 
For more information, please visit www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/Huron A.  
 

Thursday, March 28: Pedestrian Committee Meeting, 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 
344 Broadway, 4th Floor 

Please send agenda items by March 18. 
 
Thursday, March 28: Stormwater Management Program Meeting, 6:30-7:30 PM 
Cambridge Department of Public Works, 147 Hampshire Street, Frazier Conference Room 



2

Meeting to discuss the City’s Stormwater Management Program based on the requirements established under the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System Phase II (NPDES Phase II) 
regulations. For more information contact Catherine Day Woodbury with questions at 617.349.4818 or 
cwoodbury@cambridgema.gov.  

 
Monday, April 1: Pedestrian and Bicycle Committee Joint Meeting to Review Concord Avenue and Area 
Project, 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 
344 Broadway, 4

th
 Floor 

See Project Page Here  

 
 

Wednesday, April 3: City Council Ordinance Committee Hearing on Proposed Changes Regarding 
Bicycle Parking Zoning, 4:30 PM 
Cambridge City Hall 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/Planning/bicycleparkingzoning.aspx  
Ordinance Committee Hearing on a zoning petition by the Planning Board to amend the Zoning Ordinance of the City of 
Cambridge to create a new Section 6.100 Bicycle Parking. 
 
David P. Maher 
Chair, Ordinance Committee 
(dmaher@cambridgema.gov) 
Cambridge City Hall 
795 Massachusetts Ave 
Cambridge MA 02139 
 

Wednesday, May 1: Open House on Huron Ave. Design, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
Tobin School Cafeteria 

An open house is scheduled to provide the opportunity to stop by to ask questions about the final design of both the 
Huron B side streets and Huron Avenue itself. Additional information is available at: http://huronavenue.info  

NB: latest conceptual plans available here: https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9  

Questions and comments: Jeff Rosenblum, jrosenblum@cambridgema.gov or 617/ 349-4615. 

 

 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 
 

Wednesday, March 20: WalkBoston Annual Celebration, 4:00 – 8:00 PM 

 
http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/annual-celebration 
 

Friday, March 29: Walk-Ride Day 
Walk-Ride Day is the last Friday of every month.  Get rewarded for traveling car-free that day!  For more information, 

visit: www.gogreenstreets.org. 
 

Thursday, April 11: Bike/WalkSummit on Beacon Hill, 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
Beacon Hill - Nurses Hall  
http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/bikewalk-summit-beacon-hill  
 

Saturday, May 4: 2013 Massachusetts Trails Conference 
Devens Common Center, 31 Andrews Parkway, Devens, MA  
This year’s conference explores how trail connections help build community.  The conference is supported by the 
Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) and the Massachusetts Recreational Trails Advisory 
Board (MARTAB), and the Recreational Trails Grants Program.    For more information, visit:  
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/stewardship/greenway/docs/trailconference2013registration.doc 
 

Upcoming Cycling Workshops for Community including two for High School Students 
Cambridge will be hosting a series of six community cycling workshops, including two that are made especially 
for high school students.  Flyers are attached. 
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Urban Cycling Workshops 

All at 7PM – 8PM 

 

March 21 344 Broadway (City Hall Annex) - Urban Cycling 101: http://bit.ly/VuWZaN 

April 22 40 Granite Street (Morse School) - Urban Cycling 101: http://bit.ly/12oIYzE   

May 16 197 Vassal Lane (Tobin School) - Women-Powered Cycling: http://bit.ly/ZWLJD3  

July 15 344 Broadway (City Hall Annex) - Bike Maintenance 201: http://bit.ly/Xlu3C7 
 

 
           High School Youth Cycling Workshops 

April 6 Tobin School- 197 Vassal Lane: calendar link TBD 

June 1 Tobin School- 197 Vassal Lane: http://bit.ly/XGhoIs 
 

 

ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS 
 
Cambridge Honored with Roadmaps to Health Prize 
Cambridge is one of six inaugural winners nationwide of the inaugural Robert Wood Johnson Foundation (RWJF) 
Roadmaps to Health Prize. The prize honors outstanding community partnerships across the United States that are 
helping residents lead healthier lives. “These prize winners represent leadership at its finest—trailblazers creating a 
culture of health,” said Dr. Risa Lavizzo-Mourey, RWJF president and CEO.   

Cambridge was honored for its achievements in the areas of healthy eating and physical activity, strengthening families, 
progressive urban planning, and integration of public health within the Cambridge Health Alliance health care model. The 
city of Cambridge will celebrate this achievement during National Public Health Week in April. Read more >   

 
ABOUT THE PEDESTRIAN REPORT:   
This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as items of 
general interest to walking and/or Cambridge. If you received this from someone else and would like to be on a mailing list 
to receive these e-reports directly please send your name, snail mail address and email to: 
ceseiderman@cambridgema.gov.  

Follow us on Twitter   Like us on Facebook  

 

--  

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Cambridge Pedestrian 

Committee" group. 

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to 

pedcomm+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com. 

To post to this group, send email to pedcomm@googlegroups.com. 

Visit this group at http://groups.google.com/group/pedcomm?hl=en. 

For more options, visit https://groups.google.com/groups/opt_out. 

  

  



Cambridge Pedestrian Report 
Meetings, Events, and News  
March 29, 2013 
 

MEETINGS 
 
Monday, April 1: Pedestrian and Bicycle Committee Joint Meeting to Review Concord 
Avenue and Area Project, 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

344 Broadway, 4
th
 Floor 

See Project Page Here  

 
Wednesday, April 3: City Council Ordinance Committee Hearing on Proposed Changes 
Regarding Bicycle Parking Zoning, 4:30 PM 
Cambridge City Hall, Sullivan Chamber, 2

nd
 Floor 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/Planning/bicycleparkingzoning.aspx  
Ordinance Committee Hearing on a zoning petition by the Planning Board to amend the Zoning 

Ordinance of the City of Cambridge to create a new Section 6.100 Bicycle Parking. The Ordinance 
Committee will conduct a public hearing to discuss an amendment to the Zoning Ordinance 
to create a new Section 6.100 Bicycle Parking, and create a new definition for Bicycle 
Parking in Article 2.000, modify the Yard Standards in Article 5.000 as they relate to bicycle 
parking and modifying various sections of Article 6.000 to remove references to bicycle 
parking.  This meeting to be televised 

 
Letters of Support (ask that they be submitted for record for the hearing) may be sent to: 

 Donna P. Lopez, Interim City Clerk, dlopez@cambridgema.gov  
 Email: council@cambridgema.gov(An email message to this address will be received by 

all nine councilors) 
 
April 4th and 11th: Alewife Sewer Separation Project - Concord Avenue Meetings, 6:30 – 
8:30 PM 

Please join us on April 4th and April 11th to learn more about the Concord Ave Neighborhood Project and 
to provide your input on the design. As part of the Alewife Sewer Separation Project, streets and 
sidewalks in the Concord Avenue neighborhood will be replaced.  The project will include subsurface 
utility upgrades to separate stormwater and sewer infrastructure to reduce discharges to the Alewife 
Brook, and streetscape improvements along Concord Ave and the surrounding residential streets.  
 
Come provide your input at these meetings: 

Meeting #2A – Neighborhood Streets  
Thursday, April 4, 2013, 6:30 to 8:30 PM  
Tobin School Cafeteria (197 Vassal Lane)  
 
Meeting #2B – Concord Ave  
Thursday, April 11, 2013, 6:30 to 8:30 PM  
Tobin School Cafeteria (197 Vassal Lane) 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/cityprojects/detail.aspx?path=%2fsitecore%2fcontent%2fhome%2ftheworks%2fcityprojects%2f2013%2falewifesewerseparationconcordavenueneighborhood
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/Planning/bicycleparkingzoning.aspx
mailto:dlopez@cambridgema.gov
mailto:council@cambridgema.gov


To learn more, visit: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/cityprojects/detail.aspx?path=%2fsitecore%2fcontent%2fhome%2f
theworks%2fcityprojects%2f2013%2falewifesewerseparationconcordavenueneighborhood 

Tuesday, April 9, Longfellow Bridge Rehabilitation Project, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Shriners Hospitals for Children, Auditorium, 51 Blossom Street, Boston 

 
The purpose of this meeting is to present details on the Longfellow Bridge Rehabilitation design/build 
(D/B) project, including the traffic management plans and schedule, and introduce the project team.  
To be added to the project email or US Mail distribution lists, please contact Stephanie Boundy, Public 
Outreach Coordinator for MassDOT’s Accelerated Bridge Program, at 857-368-8904 or 
stephanie.boundy@state.ma.us.  
 
Wednesday, April 10: River Street Bridge/Western Avenue Bridge Rehabilitation Project, 5:30-7:30PM 
Honan-Allston Library, Community Room, 300 North Harvard Street, Boston 
The purpose of this meeting is to present the River Street Bridge and Western Avenue Bridge 
Rehabilitation Project, alternatives being evaluated as part of the design process, and information 
presented within the Environmental Notification Form (ENF). The purpose of this project is to rehabilitate 
the structurally deficient arch and overpass bridges to continue to efficiently and safely meet the needs of 
the traveling public, while maintaining the structural integrity, rehabilitating their historic and cultural 
resources, and improving the conditions for all users including motorists, cyclists, and pedestrians. 
 
Copies of the ENF may be obtained on the project website at www.mass.gov/massdot/charlesriverbridges 
or by contacting Michael Trepanier at Michael.Trepanier@state.ma.us.   
 

Thursday, April 25: Pedestrian Committee Meeting, 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

344 Broadway, 4th Floor 
 

Wednesday, May 1: Open House on Huron Ave. Design, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Tobin School Cafeteria 

An open house is scheduled to provide the opportunity to stop by to ask questions about the final 
design of both the Huron B side streets and Huron Avenue itself. Additional information is 
available at: http://huronavenue.info  

NB: latest conceptual plans available here: https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9  
Questions and comments: Jeff Rosenblum, jrosenblum@cambridgema.gov or 617/ 349-4615. 
 

 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 
 

Friday, March 29: Walk-Ride Day 

Walk-Ride Day is the last Friday of every month.  Get rewarded for traveling car-free that day!  For more 
information, visit: www.gogreenstreets.org. 
 

Thursday, April 11: Bike/WalkSummit on Beacon Hill, 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Beacon Hill - Nurses Hall  
http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/bikewalk-summit-beacon-hill  
 

Saturday, May 4: 2013 Massachusetts Trails Conference 
Devens Common Center, 31 Andrews Parkway, Devens, MA  
This year’s conference explores how trail connections help build community.  The conference is 
supported by the Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) and the 
Massachusetts Recreational Trails Advisory Board (MARTAB), and the Recreational Trails Grants 
Program.     
 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/cityprojects/detail.aspx?path=%2fsitecore%2fcontent%2fhome%2ftheworks%2fcityprojects%2f2013%2falewifesewerseparationconcordavenueneighborhood
http://www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/cityprojects/detail.aspx?path=%2fsitecore%2fcontent%2fhome%2ftheworks%2fcityprojects%2f2013%2falewifesewerseparationconcordavenueneighborhood
mailto:stephanie.boundy@state.ma.us
http://www.mass.gov/massdot/charlesriverbridges
mailto:Michael.Trepanier@state.ma.us
http://huronavenue.info/
https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9
mailto:jrosenblum@cambridgema.gov
http://www.gogreenstreets.org/
http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/bikewalk-summit-beacon-hill


For more information, visit:  
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/stewardship/greenway/docs/trailconference2013registration.doc 
 

Upcoming Cycling Workshops for Community including two for High School Students 

Cambridge will be hosting a series of six community cycling workshops, including two that are made 
especially for high school students.  Flyers are attached. 
 

Urban Cycling Workshops 
All at 7PM – 8PM 

 
April 22 40 Granite Street (Morse School) - Urban Cycling 101: http://bit.ly/12oIYzE   
May 16 197 Vassal Lane (Tobin School) - Women-Powered Cycling: http://bit.ly/ZWLJD3  
July 15 344 Broadway (City Hall Annex) - Bike Maintenance 201: http://bit.ly/Xlu3C7 
 

 
           High School Youth Cycling Workshops 

April 6 Tobin School- 197 Vassal Lane: calendar link TBD 
June 1 Tobin School- 197 Vassal Lane: http://bit.ly/XGhoIs 
 

 

ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS 
 

Cambridge Honored with Roadmaps to Health Prize 

Cambridge is one of six inaugural winners nationwide of the inaugural Robert Wood Johnson Foundation 
(RWJF) Roadmaps to Health Prize. The prize honors outstanding community partnerships across the 
United States that are helping residents lead healthier lives. “These prize winners represent leadership at 
its finest—trailblazers creating a culture of health,” said Dr. Risa Lavizzo-Mourey, RWJF president and 
CEO.   

Cambridge was honored for its achievements in the areas of healthy eating and physical activity, 
strengthening families, progressive urban planning, and integration of public health within the Cambridge 
Health Alliance health care model. The city of Cambridge will celebrate this achievement during National 
Public Health Week in April. Read more >   

 

About the PEDESTRIAN REPORT:   
This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as 
items of general interest to walking and/or Cambridge. If you received this from someone else and would 
like to be on a mailing list to receive these e-reports directly please send your name, snail mail address 
and email to: ceseiderman@cambridgema.gov.  

Follow us on Twitter   Like us on Facebook  

 
 

http://www.mass.gov/dcr/stewardship/greenway/docs/trailconference2013registration.doc
http://bit.ly/12oIYzE
http://bit.ly/ZWLJD3
http://bit.ly/Xlu3C7
http://bit.ly/XGhoIs
http://www.cambridgepublichealth.org/news/article.php?id=132
mailto:ceseiderman@cambridgema.gov
https://twitter.com/cddat344
http://www.facebook.com/CDDat344
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